
 

WHEATFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Further Information for Applicants 

 

 
 
 

 

Our successful and popular school, situated in Bradley Stoke, opened the doors to its first group 

of children in September 1998.  Since then it has developed into a happy, thriving learning 
community, judged by OFSTED in June 2010 to be a good and improving school with some 

outstanding features. 

 

The school is a modern two storey building, which is fully accessible and set in attractive and 

extensive grounds.  There are 411 children on role, organised into 14 classes and although a large 
school, it is our aim to create a positive community atmosphere, where everyone’s contribution is 

nurtured and valued. 

 

The Governors have been successful in recruiting a very strong staff team.  It is vital, therefore, 

that the new member of staff is an outstanding, highly motivated individual, who has the highest 

expectations of children in all aspects of school life.  The successful candidate will also need to be 
someone who is able to relate positively towards others, to work collaboratively with all members 

of the school community and be prepared to become involved in all aspects of school life.  

 

The successful candidate will work as part of a team, under the instruction and guidance of the 

Team Leader 
 

Application forms should be returned to Wheatfield Primary School, Wheatfield Drive, Bradley 

Stoke, Bristol, BS32 9DB, by Thursday 29th January 2015. 

 

 

 
 

A reminder – more information about our school can be found on our website – 

www.wheatfieldprimary.com  

http://www.wheatfieldprimary.com/

